
 

Raymond L. Strassberger
 

August 8, 1994

Zina Morrisey
Applications Examiner, FCC

Dear Zina:

Please let me know as soon as possible if
there was any misunderstanding concerning
the verbal authorization.

Thanks for your help.

Regards,
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Raymond L. Strassburger
Director, Government Relations
Telecommunications Policy
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